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Douglas Premo, Superintendent

PRESENT:
Barry Yette, Business Administrator and Clerk of the Board


Chad Luther, High School Principal


Judith Duppert, Middle School Principal


Martha Jones, Elementary Principal 


Christopher Villiere, Elementary Principal


Catherine Littlefield, Director of Special Education
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Approximately 35 faculty, staff and community members
Barry Worczak, Board President, called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.  A moment of silence was observed and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

	
	Mr. Worczak welcomed everyone and Mr. Premo led the presentation and discussion of the next Capital Project.
Option A:  
Renovate all district campuses and facilities

OR

Option B:   
Renovate the MS/HS, Biomass, and bus garage facilities, close Glenfield Elementary and Port Leyden Elementary, build a new elementary addition/wing on to the MS/HS, purchase needed land for field additions at the MS/HS 

	PRESENTATION OF NEXT CAPITAL PROJECT OPTIONS


	
	The Public Hearing adjourned at 7:50 p.m.





	ADJOURN




Respectfully submitted,


Barry J. Yette



Clerk of the Board of Education
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